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Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Herbert School SCC is partnering with Mabel’s Labels, an award-winning company established in
2003. Mabel’s Labels are personalised, peel & stick, super-durable labels that safely go in the laundry,
dishwasher and microwave. They’re loved by parents & kids alike. They’re perfect for all your kids’ stuff —
from shoes & clothes to water bottles, lunch boxes, backpacks and more! 20% of the proceeds from sales
go directly to support the activities run by Herbert School SCC. Keep them in mind when purchasing back
to school supplies. They are an excellent way to label your child’s belongings.

How to participate:

1. Visit the Mabel’s Labels website at www.mabelslabels.ca

2. At the top of the page click the drop down menu and click on
« Support a Fundraiser »
3. From there, search
«Herbert School &
{ Community Council)
4. Proceed to shop from Mabel’s Labels large catalogue of products! The labels ship directly to you!
Thank you for your support!
Sincerely,

Herbert School SCC


http://www.mabelslabels.ca/

